Danville Area Community College
Access, Equity, and Diversity Advisory Committee
October 25, 2016
1:00 p.m., Laura Lee Room

The Access, Equity, and Diversity Advisory Committee met in the Laura Lee Room on
Tuesday, October 25, 2016 at 1:00 p.m.

Those present were: Stephen Nacco, Kerri Thurman, Linda Bolton, Dr. David Fields,
Sandra Finch, John Hart, Lon Henderson, Amy Linares, Bob Mattson, Chantal Savage-
Bryant, and Jill Cranmore.

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS
Dr. Nacco welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending.

ENROLLMENT AND DIVERSITY STATISTICS

Bob Mattson reviewed the enrollment and diversity statistics. He shared the Spring
Tenth Day Student Enrollment by Ethnicity and the Fall End of Term Enrollment by
Ethnicity.

STRATEGIC PLAN MATRIX

Dr. Nacco explained the Strategic Plan Matrix. The College community will begin the
process of preparing the Matrix for 2018. From the strategies and tactics listed,
individual departments will be able to derive more detailed annual goals. The Matrix
also plays a crucial role in laying the groundwork for the budgeting process.

There was discussion regarding opportunities for co-teaching, scholarships, and 3+1 for
students.

Dr. Nacco noted if anyone is interested in presenting at a future Access, Equity, and
Diversity meeting to please let him know.

FUTURE MEETING DATE

The date of the next meeting is Tuesday, April 25, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. Meeting adjourned
at 2:00 p.m. (Meeting rescheduled for Tuesday, May 2, 2017 at 12:00 p.m.)

Minutes as recorded by Kerri Thurman



